
CALL FOR EXPRESSIONS 
OF INTEREST FOR AN 
APPOINTMENT TO 
COUNCIL

The University of Auckland Council is the 
governing body of the University.

Council invites expressions of interest from 
persons who consider they meet the attributes 
required to fill the following vacancy, for a four-
year term, commencing 01 January 2020.

• One person, being Māori and able to advise 
Council on issues relevant to Māori.

Information about the skills and experiences 
sought and the appointment process can be 
found on the University of Auckland website, 
www.auckland.ac.nz/council or by contacting 
Wendy Verschaeren on 09 923 5782

Expressions of interest, on the form provided 
on the website, should be emailed to 
w.verschaeren@auckland.ac.nz or posted to 
Wendy Verschaeren, Vice-Chancellor’s Office, 
The University of Auckland, Private Bag 92019 
Auckland Mail Centre, Auckland 1142.

The closing date for the 
expressions of interest 
is 5pm Wednesday 
9 October 2019.


